
Headteacher’s  

Comments 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

School has been very busy this week. Year 2 have been completing their 
SATs. We are very proud of them and know they have tried their best. Well done Year 2. 

This week, the Explorers have been busy continuing looking at their animals topic, focusing on safari animals this week. They have 
been reading the book ‘Handa’s Surprise’. The children have written book reviews, explaining what they like about the book.  

KS2 have been working hard, they are enjoying their art topic- making intricate paper flowers. They are beautiful. They have also 
been writing biographies about famous people. The children have found out some amazing facts about some very inspirational peo-
ple, including; the Pope, Rosa Parks and Queen Elizabeth II. Well done KS2, I can’t wait to read your finished pieces. 

On Wednesday we welcomed Sim from the Lakes Comic 
Art Festival into school. Sim worked with each class and 
was very impressed with the children’s creativity. The 
children explored a variety of comics and texts and de-
signed their own doodle book marks. They have also start-
ed our whole school project, which will form our window 
for the Autumn Comic Art Festival trail in Bowness. We 
are so excited to be part of this project again.  

 
Next week, our Year 6’s are meeting teachers from their secondary schools. We are sure they will be super impressed with the chil-
dren.  

On Monday, KS2 are welcoming United Utilities into school, to run a water session. We are sure the children will find the session 
very beneficial and learn lots of ways to save water.  

 

Please remember school closes next Friday for May half term, 

Enjoy the weekend, 

 

 

Mrs Bone 

Headteacher 

 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Mon 22nd May—KS2 Water Workshop 

Fri 26th May—KS2 Swimming PM 
Fri 26th May—School closes for Half Term 

Mon 5th June—School Reopens 
Weds 7th June—Sports Day at @ WRFUC 

Mon 12th June—Mini Police PM 
Thurs 15th June—Class Photos 

Fri 16th June—KS2 Swimming PM 

Friday 19th May 2023 

Reception 95% 

Year 1  95%   

Year 2  100% 

Year 3  100%  

Year 4  100% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6 89% 

WOW!  

Well done Y2, 
Y3, Y4 & Y5 

Scan the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

KS2 welcomed the 
Westmorland FA as part 

of their Player Maker 
Young Leader Award 

Explorers have been making habitats as part of 

their animal topic 

Congratulations 

on  

winning the  

Gold Star!! 

Our annual May Procession 


